

Mark Janiuk
Village Administrator
262/884-2480
villageadmin@sturtevant-wi.gov
2801 89thStreet
Sturtevant, WI 53177

March 15, 2006

Michael Glasheen 730 Washington Ave Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mike,

Enclosed, please find two copies of the 2006 bus service agreement between the Village of Sturtevant and the City of Racine that has been executed by the appropriate Village officials. As you know, we had discussed the Village's desire to reduce the number of bus routes that the Village pays for. You had indicated that since the bus service had already been provided for a number of months in 2006 that we should execute the contract and send a letter requesting the reduction in routes. We understand that the bus company needs a reasonable amount of time to implement any changes. The Village of Sturtevant is hereby requesting that, to the extent that the Village is financially responsible, that routes 7 and 27 be eliminated.. We would request that route 20 continue. We understand that route 20 stops at the State Motor Vehicle office.. We would want that to continue and would be willing to discuss additional stops by route 20 at that location. I regret that the Village is in a position where we have to make these types of unpleasant budget decisions. I would appreciate receiving a copy of the fully signed contract for our records and, once you have analyzed our request, what your time table would be for implementation. I would like to thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark Janiuk